
 

YGAM Spotlight General Awareness Briefing 

An introduction to the topics of gaming and gambling, why young people might 
be drawn to both and the blurred lines between the two.  Find out about the 
fully-funded, City & Guilds-assured training sessions that are being offered to 
Salford SCP professionals in the 2024/25 programme.  There will be time to ask 
questions too. 

Target audience: any professional in a youth-facing role working in Salford 

Date Time Venue 
Monday 23 
September 

11am -11.45am MS Teams 

Please note that places are unlimited, please access the booking form at your 
earliest convenience to book a place.  Confirmation of your place will be 
circulated approximately 10 days before the training. 
 

 
CHARGING POLICY 

The SSCP has re-introduced the non-attendance charging policy.  Agencies will 

be charged if staff fail to attend if we are not informed of cancellation at least 

10 working days before the session.  This includes participants who arrive late 

and are not admitted by the trainers as they have missed a section of the 

course or participants who on the day inform the trainers they need to leave 

early.  The charge will be £50 and the charging notification will be sent to your 

manager following the course. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Un7xvpzTD3

